

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL SPECIAL WARFARE TACTICAL D&E SQUADRON TWO 1636 REGULUS AVE. VIRGINIA BEACH, VA 23461-2299

> IN REPLY REFER TO: 1650 Ser N1/034 20 Sept 08

Mr. Joe Natale American Troop Support Team 411 Oxford Road Havertown, PA 19083

Dear Mr. Natale,

On behalf of the Sailors, Marines, Airmen and Soldiers of my Strike Force, I want to extend my sincerest gratitude for your support to the warriors of our country. Receiving generous care packages, from individuals we do not know and most likely will never meet, humbles us. My unit is composed of seasoned veterans, many have completed multiple combat tours; we all agree that your care package is the best we have received over the years. Your thoughtfulness and recognition of my unit's dedication and sacrifice is tangible proof that we do have the support of the public and we are fighting the good fight.

The members of my Strike Force will continue to take the fight to the enemy, with the comfort of knowing we have the support of patriots, such as the American Troop Support Team. Again, I thank you for your service to the deployed warriors and to the country.

Hooyah,

Lieutenant Commander, United States Navy